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Notice Of the 
  

Beneficial Use of Dredged Material Pilot Projects  
Section 1122 of Water Resources Development Act 2016 

 
 
The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) is requesting proposals for beneficial use 
of dredged material projects.  Section 1122 of the Water Resources Development Act 
(WRDA) of 2016 (a-h) directs the Secretary to establish a pilot program consisting of 10 
projects for the beneficial use of dredged material.  Proposals must be submitted to 
Headquarters USACE on or before March 12, 2018.  You may submit a proposal 
through any of the following methods:   
 
Mail:  Headquarters, USACE, Directorate of Civil Works, Operations and Regulatory 
Community of Practice, ATTN:  CECW-CO-OD, 441 G. Street NW, Washington, DC 
20314 or via email at Email:  Section-1122-Beneficial-Use-Of-Dredged-
Material@usace.army.mil.  
 
For further information, please see the Federal Register 83 FR 5763, and the exact link 
is provided below: https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2018/02/09/2018-
02613/request-for-proposals-for-beneficial-use-of-dredged-material-pursuant-to-section-
1122-of-the-water. 
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